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I support HB 3086. Geographic representation will better support the needs of 

individual regions and management of wildlife. I do not support the -1 amendment, 

but do support the -2 amendment.  

 

Our fish and wildlife are not distributed like our population, and what works for our 

population is not in the best interest of our fish and wildlife. Living in Portland, I 

believe representation should reflect the land we live in when it comes to managing 

and conserving our wildlife. 

 

I support passage of HB 3086 with the -2 amendment.  


